
Africa - Year 5 with Ms Gilham: Summer 1

In science, we enjoyed finding 
out about the life cycles of 

different animals and plants.

We learnt all about Norwich’s 
manufacturing past in history.

We read some of ‘Kick’ to learn 
about the problem of child labour 

in kit and boot manufacturing, 
which inspired us to write 

persuasive letters to footballers.

Curriculum News What’s coming up?
● We are looking forward to our 

sailing trip on Wednesday 22nd 
May.

● Preparations are also underway 
for our Norfolk Show visit in 
July!

● The summer term is always a 
busy one, with Sports Day, class 
assemblies and much more to look 
forward to.

● Our PE days will still be 
Wednesdays and Fridays.

Reminders: As the weather gets warmer, remember that children should bring a hat into school and wear suncream.
I spoke to a lot of you about Spelling Shed at parents’ evenings. This is an online 

programme your child
can use to practise spellings at home, linked to our class spellings for the week.

In maths, we learnt how to 
measure area and 

perimeter.

We have been enjoying a variety 
of shorter texts in guided 

reading, and some children have 
even been inspired to write their 

own stories at home!


